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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       18 September 2018 

          No 3 

 

General Information 
 

Spelling Shed – Consent – Urgent Request 
As you know, a letter was recently sent to you regarding the Spelling Shed system being used 

in school as part of our curriculum this year.  We require your consent for your child’s 

personal information to be entered into the Spelling Shed system and stored.  If you have not 

already done so, please return the consent slip to the school office by tomorrow (Wednesday 

19 September 2018). 

 

Karate Club – Friday 21 September 2018 – No Karate Club This week 
A reminder that as stated in our letter to parents/guardians, there will be NO KARATE this 

Friday (21 September 2018). 

 

Aston and Nechells Foodbank - Harvest 
A reminder that we will be participating in the above food collection for the Foodbank and 

your child’s class teacher will advise of the details nearer the time. 

 

Special Dietary Needs Form 
A reminder that if your child has special dietary needs, which is supported by a 

GP/dietitian/paediatrician, please come to the school office to obtain a Dietary Form, which 

will need to be filled in and returned to the school office in a sealed envelope. 

 

Diary Dates – Autumn Term 2018 
We confirm that last week we sent out a list of our diary dates for the Autumn Term to each 

child.  A copy of this is also on the school website. 

 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 
Book share at Boldmere 
To continue to promote a love of reading we have introduced a ‘book share’ in our main 

entrance area.  The aim is that children will be able to donate books that they have already 

read and exchange for a different book.  At the moment the shelves are bare!  If you have any 

books that you would be prepared to donate to fill up the shelves, please send them in with a 

child.  Many thanks – Mrs Mutch. 
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Jeans for Genes Day – Friday 21 September 
Children may wear jeans with their school uniform shirt/jumper and bring in a £1 donation 

towards this charity day. Jeans for Genes (UK) is a national children’s charity, which raises 

money for the care of children and families who are affected by genetic disorders.   

 

France Trip – 2018 – Meeting –  Wednesday 26 September 2018 – 5.00 pm 
A reminder that a meeting has been arranged for the parent/guardians of children attending 

the France trip this year.  It will take place on Wednesday 26 September at 5 pm in the junior 

school hall. 

 

Year 4 trip to Culmington Manor – Residential Trip - February 2019  – A letter 

was sent out last week giving details of the above trip and asking for a consent slip and a £50 

deposit via ParentPay.  We have also arranged for a meeting to take place on Thursday 20 

September 2018 at 4.00 pm for parents/guardians to attend.  This will give you an 

opportunity to ask questions. If you have not received a copy of the letter by Monday, please 

let the office know. 

 

Thursday 27 September 2018 Boldmere PTA AGM 
 

Thursday 27th September - Boldmere PTA Annual General Meeting. Location to 

be confirmed. The AGM is a fab way to hear what has been raised and what last year’s 

funding has been spent on. Please save the date because it would be wonderful to see you 

there and get more people involved in what we do. 

 

Friday 9th November - Boldmere school 'Firework Extravaganza'. Get the date in your diary 

and more information will follow. 

 

Community News – Disclaimer – The following community events are for your 

information.  Should you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own 

discretion. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 
Head of School 


